
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Thursday, February 6, 2025 
 

City Hall Annex, First Floor Multi-Purpose Room 

 

300 North Lee Street 

 

Valdosta, Georgia 31601 

 

4:00 p.m. 

 

For the purpose of seeking citizens input on the City of Valdosta’s 2023 Consolidated Annual 

Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development.  On February 6, 2025, the City of Valdosta will have completed copies of the 

CAPER for FY 2023 for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program for review.  

The purpose of the CAPER is to provide the City of Valdosta with an opportunity to evaluate its 

overall progress on an annual basis in carrying out priorities and objectives identified in the HUD-

approved Consolidated Plan and to report its progress to the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development (HUD) and the citizens of Valdosta.  The City of Valdosta actively 

encourages ongoing citizen input and feedback.  The comments received from the public 

participation process are an integral part of the overall CAPER assessment process.  Citizens 

wishing to make comments may do so in writing beginning Thursday, February 6, 2025 through 

Monday, February 24, 2025 by 5:00 p.m. 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

The City of Valdosta 

Neighborhood Development Division 

300 North Lee Street 

Between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

 (229) 671-3617 

 


